Introduction of New School Uniform

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Team TGS.

This letter is to inform you about the introduction of a new school uniform for all students from
new session 2025.

The new uniform has been carefully designed with a focus on student comfort, smartness, and
practicality. We believe the new attire will enhance the overall school appearance and personality
of students.

Key features of the new uniform include:

Comfort:

-To ensure students remain comfortable
throughout the day and in all weather
conditions (Humid /Hot /Winter)

-Students comfortably and gracefully participate
in all activities (Sports /Music /Meditation)

‘Boarders (Day/Annual) will not have to change
their dress.

Easy Maintenance:

-The uniform has been designed for easy
care, requiring minimal ironing and
washing efforts.

Smartness:

-Confidence and mannerism of child
enhances with smart dressing. The new
dress is a step in this direction.

The new uniform will be available from 15th March.

Thanking you.
Yours Sincerely,
Team TGS






